Mr. A. J. Lewandowski, Basketball Coach, University of Nebraska, Lincoln, Nebraska.

Dear Low:

I am delighted that you can play in Kansas City on December 23rd. Frosty Cox had written me and said that he wanted the 23rd in Kansas City, but that he could play either the 22nd or 23rd. I am writing him today asking him to change to the 22nd because you are playing Minnesota on the 22nd, and the 23rd is the only days you can play. We are doubly anxious to have Big Six teams play in our foursome.

You will hear from me definitely, but you count on the 23rd. It is swell that you can be with us.

I was darmed glad to see Kansas win a football game, but I was sincerely sorry to see you lose because you have really taken a beating and you have been a swell sport about it.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH